M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON

                        DR. MARIA BROWN

                        KAREN BYRD

                        JULIA PILE 

                        TROY FRYMAN

                        MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
SEPTEMBER 2, 2020

RE:                 LETTER OF AGREEMENT SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGY INTERNSHIP
Our long time partnership with Western Kentucky University’s School Psychology program has been of great benefit to our schools and all students. Participating in the WKU School Psychology Internship program allows us to develop, train and observe school psychologist interns. Nearly 50% of our current School Psychology Team are graduates of WKU.

School psychologists provide direct support and interventions to students; consult with teachers, families, and other school-employed mental health professionals (i.e., school counselors, school social workers) to improve support strategies; work with school administrators to improve school-wide practices and policies; and collaborate with community providers to coordinate needed services.
I have attached a copy of the Letter of Agreement School Psychology Internship for your reference.

I recommend the board approve Letter of Agreement School Psychology Internship as presented
